DEPARTMENT OF
Highway 52 Construction ¥ TRANSPORTATION

INVER GROVE HEIGHTS

_About this Project Hwy 52;nver Grove Heights
@ Project area
This Spring, construction will begin on the Hwy 52
Inver Grove Heights project. MnDOT crews will e /o
be redecking and repainting the Hwy 52 bridges 4 %\% Z
over |-494 in 2025 to extend the lifespan of > 2
the bridges. This work is happening now to take 5? A
advantage of federal funding made available to the }
state. -
Motorists can expect lane, ramp, and weekend é
directional closures in work areas along Hwy 52 and
1-494 through 2025.
|
Improvements include: ‘ : —
. 494 . (a92)
- Redecking bridges
- Painting bridges g ’
- Constructing crossovers _
- Replacing bridge approach panels % INVER GROVE
- Constructing pier struts 3 HFIG.HTS,,. ‘
- Improving drainage conditions pAKOTA COTRT
- Updating highway lighting
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QUESTIONS? CONTACT:
N info@hwy52-494Construction.com
J 651-583-6373

To learn more about the Hwy 52 project and sign up for email updates, visit_
the project webpage: mndot.gov/metro/projects/hwy52invergroveheights “===*




